
Ensure your child’s car seat is safely installed 
by attending Daviess Community Hospital’s 
FREE Car Seat Clinic on Tuesday, October 29 
from 9–11 a.m. 

Held at the DCH parking lot across the 
street from Heartland OB, this event offers 
professional car seat inspections by certified 
Child Passenger Safety Technicians. 

Each appointment takes around 30 minutes, 
and it’s a great way to make sure your little 
one is as safe as possible on the road. 

Appointments are required, so contact 
the DCH Child Passenger Safety Program at 
(812) 254-2760, ext. 1359 to reserve your spot!
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